
SPECIAL NEEDS 
REGISTRY 

www.BerkeleyTownship .org 

The goal of the Special Needs 

Registry is to ensure all Berkeley 

Township residents who may 

need assistance are able to get the 

help and support that they need in 

a time of an emergency or during 

interactions with first responders. 

Protecting & 
Serving All 

Each registrant will be provided with 2 

window decals that can be placed on the 

front door of the registrant’s residence and 

any vehicle they frequently use. The 

presence of the SNR decal signifies to first 

responders that someone in the 

residence/ vehicle has some degree of 

special need and that they should respond 

accordingly. The use of the decals is 

voluntary. The most important aspect is 

the information you provide us! 

Mayor Carmen Amato 

Karin T. DiMichele, Chief of Police 

For further info call: 

732-341-1132 x2123  

or email: 

specialneedsregistry@btpdnj.org 

Berkeley Township Police Dept.  

631 Pinewald-Keswick Road 

Bayvil le, NJ 08721 

The Berkeley Township 
Police Special Needs 

Registry 

is proudly sponsored by the 
Berkeley Township 

Police Department 

Berkeley 

Township Police 



 

Is there a cost to register? 

 

 

No, there is no cost to register. 

Who should register? 

The registry is available to 
any person who lives, goes 

to school, or works in 
Berkeley Township and has 

a physical or cognitive 
impairment that limits an 

individual’s ability to speak, 
hear, communicate, or 

respond to verbal 
commands. 

The Berkeley Township Police 
Special Needs Registry is a 

service open to all community 
members with special needs 
who reside attend school, or 

are employed in Berkeley 
Township. The registry is 

intended to help first 
responder’s better assist 

residents with special needs in 
an emergency setting by 

providing vital information 
regarding a registrant’s special 

need. 

 

All information 
provided on the registry 

will remain strictly 
confidential and will 

only by utilized by first 
responders during 

times of an emergency 

Is registration mandatory? 

No, this is a completely 
voluntary program. 

What if some of the registrants 
information changes? 

We will send out reminders on a 
yearly basis reminding you to 

update any information that has 
changed, or you can send 

updates to: 
specialneedsregistry@btpdnj.org 

How to register: 

The registrant’s information can 
easily be included to the registry by 

printing and completing an 
application from our website: 

www.BerkeleyTownship.org 

and emailing it to: 

specialneedsregistry@btpdnj.org 

or mailing it to: 

Berkeley Township Police Dept. 
Attn: Special Needs Registry 

P.O Box B 
Bayville, NJ 08721 


